
 

 
 

  
 

 

  
 

 

 

 
 

 

F68-18 STUDENTS RIGHTS TO TIMELY EXPLANATION OF 
GRADES 

Legislative History:
 

Document dated December 24, 1968
 

At its meeting of December 16, 1968, the Academic Council voted to adopt the following policy to 

be incorporated into both the Staff Reference Book and the "Statement on Student Rights and 

Responsibilities", introduced by Chairman Frost of the Student Activities Committee .
 

ACTION BY COLLEGE PRESIDENT:
 

"Approved." Signed: Robert D. Clark, January 9, 1969.
 

MODIFICATION OF THE STAFF REFERENCE BOOK 

AND THE STATEMENT ON STUDENT RIGHTS AND RESPONSIBILITIES 

F 68-18 

RESOLVED: Every student has the right to know, within reasonable time, his academic test scores, to 
review his papers and examinations, and to be provided with an explanation of the determination of his 
course grade. 


